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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

 

FSC—97%  
2W—100% 

3S, 3B, 4H—100% 
5S—99% 

 

Reading Raffle 

To be in with a 
chance of winning a 
£5 book token next 
week make sure you 
hand in your raffle 
tickets! 

Ralph — 2M 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners 
are: 

Betsy 2E 

Hallie 4W 

Christian Value:   Patience               Worship Theme:   The Queen who chose to serve       Learning behaviour:  Initiative 

Our busy week started on Monday with a fabulous perfor-
mance by the Sinfonietta orchestra from Leicester Grammar 
school. They played  so brilliantly and with such confidence—
it was really inspiring.  It was fantastic to see so many  talent-
ed  ex pupils including Eve, Lawrence, Freya and Amelia… 

not forgetting Charlotte’s fantastic performance on the trumpet.  

Freddie, Betsy, Robert, Stanley and Molly are all set to be radio stars.  Ben Jackson, 

host of Radio Leicester’s afternoon show has been into school this week to find out 

about what the children have been learning. The children had brilliant ideas and have 

set some tricky questions for the programme’s ‘Are you really smarter than a x year old’ 

Their quiz questions will be broadcast at the beginning of June, we will let you know the 

exact dates as soon as we know.   

Year 2 have completed their SATs and we are really proud of each and every one of 

them. They were all determined to show how much they knew and they certainly let 

their lights shine. Well done Year 2! 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  1306 
Morrison =  1424 
Welton =  1307 

News from Year 3 

This half term, year three’s topic has been 

‘Predators’ and we have been learning all about ani-

mals. Alongside learning about different animal’s 

diets and habitats, we have been exploring why 

some animals are endangered. We have made per-

suasive posters and written persuasive letters to 

raise awareness about protecting different animals 

and how people can help – we hope that this make 

an impact! Year 3 have also learnt about human skel-

etons and muscles and we made a skeleton for the 

classroom. We know that animals can have endo-

skeletons, exoskeletons or hydrostatic skeletons!  

Jubilee Celebration 

The school will be celebrating Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee on Thursday next 

week. Each year group has chosen a different aspect of the Queen’s life and will be cre-

ating a digital outcome which we will share with you when the children return from their 

half term break. We are going to create a song, design new outfits, find out about all her 

homes and The Commonwealth. At lunchtime we will be holding an outdoor picnic. Sue 

and Katie in the kitchen will be offering sausage or quorn dippers and chips, or a cheesy 

jacket potato,  with ice cream or a celebration cup cake for dessert. All the children are 

asked to find something red, white or blue to wear for the day. At the end of the day the 

children will come home with a beautiful book ‘Queen Elizabeth: A Platinum Jubilee Cel-

ebration’  

Please name all your child’s clothes 

We always try to return jumpers, cardigans, coats and PE kit to their owners if we can 

find a name. This week alone we have found over twenty lost items in school with no 

name.  



 

 

 

25.05.22  Class Photographs 

26.05.22  Last Day of Term 

27.05.22  Inset day—School closed  

17.06.22 Year 1 trip to  Twycross Zoo 

27.06.22 Foundation Farm Park Trip  

21.06.22 & 22.06.22 Year 6 Performance 

23.06.22  KS2 sports day  

24.06.22 KS1 & EYFS sports day 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Samuel, Finley & Arthur 

Year 5 

Olivia, Amelia & Laurie 

Year 4 

Isaac 

Year 3 

Year 2 

Alfie, Archie, Javier, Joseph, 
Christopher &  Danny 

Year 1 

EYFS 

Eva 

 
Bag2School Collection 

Thank you to all who donated unwant-
ed clothing and school uniforms on 

Wednesday morning. We hope you all 
enjoyed the extra exercise carrying all 

those bags :) 

We managed to raise £116 which is 
fantastic. 

Save the Date 

The next pre-loved uniform sale will be 
held on Friday 1st July.  

Current Vacancies 
 

 
We do not have any vacancies current-
ly. Keep looking as we will have some 

support staff roles coming up very 
soon, if you would like to join our 

team. 

    Discovery Schools May Half-Term Camp   
     30th May - 1st June  

 

Please click visit www.discoveryholidaycamps.co.uk for further information  

Mr Swingler’s Excellence in Teaching Primary STEM 

Award 

On Monday, Miss Parrott accompanied  Mr Swingler 

to Manchester where he was awarded a National 

STEM Teaching award. This was a huge achieve-

ment as thousands of other applicants were consid-

ered from across the country.  

The presentation highlighted how he has gone 

above and beyond to support staff in the school (and 

wider afield) to feel competent and confident in the 

use of an array of technology in lessons in order to 

inspire and further children’s learning. They com-

mended his ability to embed computing and STEM 

learning skills across the whole of the curriculum, 

whilst still ensuring the children are learning the 

necessary skills and knowledge needed. 

Many attendees at the ceremony congratulated him afterwards, commenting on 

how impressed they were that he has been able to achieve so much so early on in 

his career. Well done Mr Swingler, you should be very proud– we all are!  

Prayer Meeting 

This week's prayer meeting notes :- 

  For patience in all we do and giving thanks that we have the freedom to ques-
tion. 

  We give thanks for all those who have gone before and persevered in pa-
tience to preserve this right and we pray for those who stand against oppression 
now 

  For  great resources such as Discovery School camp, links with the library, 
interest in ecology and preserving our wildlife and environment. What great jour-
neys our young people are embarking on! 

  The school staff and new members joining the team, a blessing on all you do 

  Many joyful events being planned, opportunities for families to see their chil-
dren shine         AMEN 

Submission of Neighbourhood Plan 

The Kibworths Neighbourhood Plan Review has been submitted by Kibworth 

Beauchamp Parish Council to Harborough District Council for examination. 

A six week consultation on the proposed Neighbourhood Plan is now underway 

running from 18 May to 29 June 2022.  

Representations on the Plan Proposal are welcome and must be submitted to 

Harborough District Council no later than 29 June 2022 as follows: 

More information can be found at https://www.harborough.gov.uk/consultation 

Alternatively hard copies of the documents can be inspected at: Kibworth Li-

brary, Paget Street, Kibworth Beauchamp 

http://www.discoveryholidaycamps.co.uk
https://www.harborough.gov.uk/consultation

